Delores G. Kelley, Chair SB 118
Brian J. Feldman, Vice Chair Supporting
3 East Miller Senate Office Building

Annapolis, MD 21401

Dear Chair Kelley, Vice Chair Feldman, and Members of the Finance Committee,

I support collective bargaining rights because I believe it helps graduate students assure fair and
safe working conditions, especially in light of how COVID-19 has impacted study, funding, and
research, as well as the safety of our working conditions on campus.

Sincerely,

Phoebe Moh

Research Assistant, Computer Science
University of Maryland, College Park

930 Wayne Ave, #303, Silver Spring, MD 20910
pmoh@umd.edu



